
Nagoya University Cosmos Nursery School - Care for Recovering Children 
 

Guidance 
 
【Outline】 
Cosmos Nursery School accepts children recovering from illness (post-illness) who are in regular daycare 
and could not be taken care at home. Nurses and daycare staff may take care those children. 
 
Capacity: 3 children   

Monday to Friday (excluding holidays, new years, and the university holidays) 
 

Hours:   8:00 to 18:00 
 
Fee:      375 yen/15 minutes plus the regular fee 
 
Procedure: Reservation is required (same-day reservation is permitted) 
You must have the child examined at a medical clinic and also bring the following documents: 
■ Nagoya University Child Care Usage Request Form for Recovering Children 
■ Contact Form to Request Child Care for Recovering Children 
■ Medication Request Form (if medication must be given to the child) 
 
【 precautions】 
１． Please be sure to make a reservation (between 8 and 8:30 AM on the day the child care is required) by 
phone at 052-747-6353. Please be aware that the hours may be shortened and the child care facility for 
recovering children may close without notice. 
 
２． Before being accepted for child care for recovering children, the child must have a medical 
examination, and the "Contact Form to Request Child Care for Recovering Children" must be completed 
based on the doctor's judgment. 
（You must have the "Contact Form to Request Child Care for Recovering Children" for the child to be 
accepted for this child care.） 
 
３． Even if you have reserved a spot and have a "Contact Form to Request Child Care for Recovering 
Children", your child may not be accepted depending on his/her condition. 
(See the separately attached "When you cannot use sick-child daycare" section.) 



４． There is no isolated room at Cosmos. For this reason, children cannot be accepted for this care if they 
have Type 1, Type 2, and Type 3 School communicable diseases (indicated by the School Health and 
Safety Act) nor if they are in the acute stage. 
（If a doctor judges that the child can attend the daycare, it may be possible to accept the child, so please 
discuss it with us.) 
 
５． We do not have a temporary doctor. For this reason, we cannot provide medical procedures such as 
intravenous drips and prescribe Medication. However, we can administer medication prescribed by a 
medical institution that you bring. Please submit the "Medication Request Form" and the prescription. 
 
・We will contact you (the child's guardian) if the child's condition deteriorates at the daycare. In that case, 
please pick your child up as soon as possible and have him/her examined at a medical clinic.   
For this reason, please make yourself available for our contact and an immediate pick-up while your child 
is in the daycare. We are not liable for what may happen if the guardian cannot be reached. 
We have a part-time contract with the Waiwai Kodomo Clinic (Dr. Jun Yoshida: 1-29 Otane-cho, 
Chikusa-ku, Nagoya; Tel: 052-757-3315) 
 

６． If you decide not to leave your child in the daycare, please contact us by 8:30AM on the day of your 
request. 
 

【When can I use this service?】 

 
■ Child has a fever. （less than 37.5 to 38 degrees） 
■ Child received a doctor’s permission to attend the daycare after acquired a communicable diseases 

(infections patient). 
■ Child has a difficulty to participate in group daycare due to broken bones. 
■ Child is in the recovery stage in the illness/injuries described the above, and has a difficulty to 

participate in regular group daycare activities. 
■ Child require quiet care. 
  



《When you cannot use sick-child daycare》 

 
■ In principle, child has a fever of over 38 degrees. 
■ Child is wheezing or coughing. 
■ Child has little appetite and is unable to drink or eat. 
■ Child has diarrhea or is vomiting 

Child has a Type 1, Type 2, and Type 3 School communicable disease (indicated by the School Health 
and Safety Act) 

 
【In some cases, child may not be accepted depending on his/her condition.】 
 

【What to bring for child care for recovering children】 

 
■ Prescription medication (oral medication, suppository, etc.) as well as any food or beverage thought to be 

appropriate for the child's symptoms 
■ Documents for child care for recovering children (documents can be downloaded from the web site.) 

[Usage Request Form, Contact Form to Request Child Care for Recovering Children, Medication 
Request 

■ Form (if medication must be given)] 
 
■ If the child has a fever of over 38 degrees and requires constant care from nurses or daycare staff, 

please use sick-child daycare. 
 

 


